
Dear Parent / Carer        

Today Penicuik High School is launching, along with all other Midlothian 

Secondary Schools a non-statutory consultation on aligning the 

secondary school day across all 6 secondary schools and you are 

encouraged them to feedback your thoughts through the 'Citizen 

Space Click Here' link on p8.   

The school will run two informal drop in sessions about this 

consultation at the High School on 20 February from 5- 6pm and 6 - 

7pm. There will also be a TEAMS session online.  

The on-line opportunity to support engagement and answer 

stakeholder questions will be held on Tuesday 27th February 2024 

between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. To register for this opportunity please 

email: midsecschdaycons@midlothian.gov.uk 

 Thereafter, you’ll be issued a Microsoft Teams invite.  

 

The consultation closes on Friday 8th March 2024 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Craig Biddick 

Head Teacher  

 

1 February, 2024 
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